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PLATTE RIVER RECOVERY IMPLEMENTATION PROGRAM
Nebraska Ground Water Recharge Feasibility Contractor Questions
1)  What is the budget for this project?
Budget information is not being provided under the Request For Proposals (RFP). See Section IV of the RFP for more information.
2)  Have either of the organizations, specifically Hahn Water Resources, LLC and Ann Bleed and Associates, Inc., that assisted with the prefeasibility expressed interest in proposing on this RFP?

Both Bill Hahn and Ann Bleed served as Special Advisors to the PRRIP Executive Director’s Office and therefore neither of these organizations can propose on this RFP. Please continue to direct any questions to Beorn Courtney at courtneyb@headwaterscorp.com and if needed, we will consult with them in providing you a response.

3)  Were any consultants, aside from Hahn Water Resources, LLC and Ann Bleed and Associates, Inc., involved in the pre-feasibility study?

No.
4) Request for clarification on the proposal due date.

Proposals are due on Friday October 8 at 5 pm Central time.

5) Will there be an issue in accomplishing the Phase I field work during winter conditions?

Winter conditions are not anticipated to be a limitation to the Phase I field work identified in the RFP. Proposals should clearly state any identified issues or concerns with the scope of work and schedule described in the RFP.
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